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HAMPSHIRE SITE BOARD 
Date: February 10, 2021
Attendees: Lee Shuer, Jenifer Urff, Roger Anderson, Josh Cairns
DMH Employees: Anne Marie Martineau, Hampshire Site Director; Janice Webster, Administrative Assistant
Guests:  Elizabeth Hartman, Bruce Bradley-Gilbert 

	Topic
	Discussion
	Assignment/Task
	Point Person 
	Notes

	Approval of Prior Meeting Minutes
	There was a quorum in attendance at this meeting.  Lee moved to approve the minutes from January by a unanimous vote (3-0).
	
	
	

	Race, Equity, Inclusion
	Anne Marie spoke of the David Ruggles Center in Florence, MA and setting up a tour for the board.
They interpret the stories of local black and white abolitionists who helped formerly enslaved people make their way to safety
Sojourner Truth has lived in Florence for 15 years in Florence, MA and her home is a part of the tour.  

	Anne Marie will set up tour of the David Ruggles Center.

Anne Marie will send out a letter from Rebecca Macauley. 
 
	 
	 

	Membership update

	Anne Marie will be chairing the meeting until we elect a new Chair. 

Two new guests joined our meeting today and they will become new members of the board.  
Elizabeth Hartman, Social Worker at Cooley Dickinson Hospital since 1992.  Previously at Cutchins.  

Bruce Bradley-Gilbert worked at Cooley Dickinson Hospital and the last three years at Austin Riggs Center as a substance use therapist.  He also runs a family support group.
Josh Cairns is back on the board.  He was previously a member. 

We would like a family member on the board and have nine people on the board. 

Lee spoke of the upcoming Buried Treasure Workshops which is a 16-week program beginning February 25.    
	
	
	

	DMH Updates/Housing
	Anne Marie gave updates from DMH.  Hampshire Case managers are meeting with some clients currently outside.  
Starlight (Clubhouse) is open and complies with social distancing and not more than 10 people 

We have hired a new case manager in Hampshire, Jenisa Figueroa.  Possible two retirees in the next six months in the Hampshire team.  

Kate S. and Jay L. are working on getting a Safe Havens for Franklin and Hampshire County.  This will provide housing for the homeless. A meeting was convened with Jo Comerford, Pam Schwartz and others for the Safe Haven.  

St Johns Church will be having a warming shelter in the basement of the church for the homeless.   
	
	
	

	Other
	Roger reported on the Area Board which he is a member.  He spoke of the mentorship program at DMH.  Staff members can be a mentor or mentee. 

Earl Miller was on the panel for Men of Color Workshop. 
	Anne Marie will send out the video of the Men of Color workshop to members.
	
	

	ADJOURNMENT/
NEXT MEETING
	Next meeting will be March 10 at 5:45.  
	 
	 
	.  


